DEPARTMENT OF THE AIR FORCE
WASHINGTON, DC

OFFICE OF THE UNDER SECRETARY

3 January 2019
SAF/IAPA
1080 Air Force Pentagon
Washington DC 20330-10

Major General Amir Baram
Commandant of the Military Colleges
Israel National Defense College

IDF Post Office 02624

Tel Aviv Israel

Dear Major General Baram

The United States Air Force (USAF) welcomes the opportunity to attend the Israeli National
Defense College and designates one USAF officer for attendance, September 2019 to July 2020.
The USAF designee is Lieutenant Colonel Randal T. Allen, projected to arrive July 2019.

To allow for a smooth transition for Lieutenant Colonel Randal T. Allen, request the
coordination of the joining instructions and course details no later than 1 February 2019 through
the Defense Attaché Office, Embassy of the United States, Tel Aviv, Israel, who will notify our
Air Force Element (AFELM) — Europe.

This is an excellent opportunity for the U.S. Air Force service member to interact and
network with officers from Israel in an academic environment, and will no doubt continue to
foster the close ties between our services. Please feel free to send inquires to SAF/IAPA at
usaf.pentagon.saf-ia.mbx.saf-iapa-mpep@mail.mil.

Sincerely

W

PAUL E. SZOSTAK, Col, USAF
Chief, International Airmen Division
International Affairs

CcC:
Embassy of the United States, Tel Aviv, Israel
AFELM - Europe



